
From: Tanya Lucente   
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2024 9:11 AM 
To: Agenda <agenda@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Agenda Item 15.2.2 Illegal Trucking 
 
Hello, 
 
I moved to Bolton three years ago, and my first year here was truly 
wonderful. However, I’ve recently observed significant changes in our 
community, particularly concerning the increase in illegal trucking and the 
establishment of trucking yards. While some of these issues extend into 
Vaughan as they are on our boarder, I am deeply concerned for the safety of 
my family, friends, and our community. 
I myself and my family have encountered unsafe situations on the road, 
including near-death incident 4 times with truck drivers who show little 
regard for traffic laws. The lack of police presence in Bolton is alarming; my 
family has had close calls on roads like Cold Creek, Kirby, and Highway 50 
& King. It’s distressing to think it took tragic incidents of death for action to 
be considered. 
With another trucking yard being set up at Albion Vaughan  and Davonston, I 
worried and truly filled with anger about the chaos this WILL bring to our 
neighborhood. Many residents rely on these roads, and the potential for 
increased traffic and danger is significant and something bad WILL happen... 
look thus far! 
I believe our community deserves better. We need more police and MTO 
oversight to ensure our safety. It’s crucial that we advocate for a safer 
environment, as we all have the right to feel secure in our own neighborhood. 
Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. 
 
Lucente Family 
 
 




